West Virginia Board of Examiners in Counseling Meeting Minutes June 1, 2011

The WV Board of Examiners in Counseling held a telephone board meeting on June 1, 2011. The meeting was called to order at 10:30AM.

Board Members Present:	Deb Frost Dr. Christine Schimmel Frank Hartman Dr. Marilyn Cassis Bob Mays
Others Present:	Jean Ann Johnson, Executive Director Roxanne Clay, Program Coordinator
Quorum Established:	A quorum was established.
Credentialing:	The credentialing committee recommended the following persons for licensure: (M/S/P): Frost/Mays Denise Michelle Higgins Cindy Marie Richardson Robyn Harrison-Taft Thomas W. Hill Cathleen Burns - Reciprocity from VA Mark A. Dennison – Reciprocity from UT, former WV LPC
Meeting Adjourned:	The meeting was adjourned at 10:35AM (M/S/P Cassis/Frost)
Respectfully Submitted;	
Dr. Christine Schimmel, LPC,	Secretary